## TRANSMITTAL MEMO

TO:

Bernard C. "Jack" Young, Council President

FROM:

Peter Little, Executive Director

DATE:

November 2, 2011

RE:

Council Bill 11-0314R



I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 11-0314R introduced by Councilmembers Henry, Clarke, and Conaway.

The purpose of this bill is to respectfully request that the Honorable Chairs and Members of the Baltimore City Senate and House Delegations to the 2012 session of the Maryland General Assembly, introduce and secure passage of state enabling legislation to authorize Baltimore City to adopt parking regulations to allow, in certain circumstances, cars to be parked in a manner not consistent with State transportation law.

The Parking Authority has no objections to the passage of this resolution. We would appreciate the opportunity to review and comment on the resulting legislation once it has been drafted.

